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I am a motorcyclist with 9 years of safe riding experience. Please support SB422. 

Lane sharing will benefit all road users and help alleviate rush hour congestion as 

well as reduce emissions. This is also proven to be safer as it allows motorcyclists to 

make the best lane positioning decision available to them. Riders that aren't 

comfortable lane sharing do not have to exercise this option.  


